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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 2:01 PM
To: 'george.net'
Subject: RE: 4035 Park Blvd, Draft CAP

George, 
 
Please submit the Draft CAP to the ACEH website; please don’t submit a preliminary version.   
 
There is a Status Report dated January 17, 2012 which can be found in the ACEH online case file. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available for review at the following website:   http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm. 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material for the sole use of the 
intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or the intended 
recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any 
copies of this email and any attachments thereto. 
 

From: george.net [mailto:wege@cal.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 9:30 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: George Converse 
Subject: 4035 Park Blvd, Draft CAP 
 
Good morning Jerry 
  
I am still awaiting a mailed copy of the clients declaration agreement for the Draft CAP, I have a faxed copy.  Two 
questions. 
  
Would you rather I email you the Draft CAP prior to publishing for discussion and modification? 
  
Did you receive the 4th 1/4 2011 Update Status Report for the site, uploaded on January 25, 2012. 
  
Let me know. 
  
Regards, 
  
George Converse 


